
April 25th, 2021

RE: General Body Meeting Invitation

Alsalamu Alaikum

Dear Ottawa Muslim Association Members,

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify you of the upcoming General Body Meeting of The Ottawa

Muslim Association (OMA). This meeting will be held online on Sunday, May 16th, @ 2 pm using a

video conferencing platform. During this meeting, we will be presenting our annual President, Secretary,

and Treasurer reports and updates from the trust and the other committees responsible for the day-to-day

operations of the Association. Please check ottawamosque.ca/gbm for more information, updates, and

announcements.

All regular members are invited to attend the General Body Meeting. The quorum for this meeting will be

thirty percent (30%) of all voting members as of December 31st, 2020. According to the constitution,

regular members are those who are in good standing in the current year and were also regular members in

good standing in the immediately preceding year.

If there is no quorum on 16th, the meeting will be rescheduled to May 23rd . The quorum for the

following meeting will be fifteen percent (15%) of all voting members as of December 31, 2020

Kind Regards,
Mohammed Aswad
Secretary of the Board of Directors

http://ottawamosque.ca/gbm

